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From: Dan Schwartz <danschwartz300@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, June 08, 2017 5:09 PM
To: Chen, Zachary
Subject: Re: Cynthia Diaz

Hi, Zachary. 

Thank you for the thorough response. We'll have payment and a letter to your office soon.

Cheers,

- Dan

- Dan Schwartz 
Vermont Digger 
Reporter
774-644-2207 
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